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TITLE 28 STATE INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY
OVERSIGHT COMMISSION

LSA Document #04-123

The State Information Technology Oversight Commission gives notice that the date, time, and location of the public hearing for
LSA Document #04-123, printed at 28 IR 986, have been changed. The changed Notice of Public Hearing appears below:

Notice of Public Hearing

Under IC 4-22-2-24, notice is hereby given that on February 22, 2005 at 1:00 p.m., at the Indiana Government Center-South,
402 West Washington Street, Training Center Room 5, Indianapolis, Indiana the State Information Technology Oversight
Commission will hold a public hearing on a proposed rule concerning the requirements for accessibility for the disabled in
technology procurements and operations of state and local government entities. Copies of these rules are now on file at the Indiana
Government Center-North, 100 North Senate Avenue, Room N551 and Legislative Services Agency, One North Capitol, Suite 325,
Indianapolis, Indiana and are open for public inspection.

William D. Pierce
Systems Consultant
State Information Technology Oversight Commission



